
Age Group/Senior Committee Meeting Minutes
10:00 AM, Wednesday, May 25, 2005
Schroeder YMCA

1) Discussed Steve Bowman’s analysis of the lsc.  Discussion was based around
how to proceed with the data and how to make senior swimming improve.  There
was also a discussion about how high school swimming affects our results.  There
will be much more discussion on this and will be looked at in Tech Planning.

2) Spring Meet 2006
a) 12&U Meet – Talked about different format options including timed final and

maintaining this summer’s format.  There was some discussion on the
possibility of using single age times.

b) Consensus amongst the group was to wait on final decision until we see how
the summer meet goes.

c) The committee felt that the time standards for 2006 would be very similar to
what this summer’s time standards are.

d) Current relay rules will stay in place for 2006 season

 
3) 13&O Meet – breaks and timer issues were finalized for the summer meet.
a) Same relay rules apply for 2006
b) Discussed who was in control of the meet (meet director vs admin ref).

Committee would like to submit names of candidates for head ref and admin
ref for Officials committee to select.  Will pass along to Official’s Chair.  Had
various problems with lsc champ meets this spring.

c) Time standards will be very similar to this summer for 2006.

The committee recommends using the Waukesha South pool for the 12&U meet
and the Schroeder YMCA for the 13&O meet in the spring of 2006.

      5) Travel Fund Additions
a) Funding was discussed for the Junior meets and US Open.  
b) The committee passed funding levels of $300 for the NCSA Junior Meet; $400
for the summer junior meet; and move US Open from $300-$400.  The NCSA
junior meet should be retroactive and funded for this past spring’s meet.

6) Camps 
a) Update was given.  Only 6 athletes have applied for altitude camp.           

7) Zone Meet
a) All-American is the company that will be outfitting our kids this year.

8) Awards for LSC Meets



a) We talked about giving out some kind of banners for our lsc champ meets
instead of plaques.  The committee thought it was a good idea but wanted to see
what the cost would be.


